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NOTICE OF WATER INTERRUPTION  
The Corporation of the Town of Cochrane 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF WATER INTERRUPTION  
WATER INTERRUPTION DUE TO VALVE REPLACEMENT 

Location of work 

Areas affected by interruption 

DESCRIPTION 

The Town of Cochrane will have a water 

interruption at the following areas in 

Town. 

This interruption is necessary to replace 

the broken water valve.  

 

IMPACT TO RESIDENTS INTERRUPTION LOCATION 

Between 5th and 6th Avenue 

Between 4th St W and 6th St 

INTERRUPTION DATE & ESTIMATED TIME 

Wednesday, June 26, 2024  

9:00am to 5:00pm 

This is an estimated time of construction. The length of 

time required is subject to change. 

Properties within the affected area will 

experience a loss of water service 

during the estimated time specified on 

this notice.  

 

STAY INFORMED 

    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

http://www.municipal511.ca/

